﻿During the month of June, I will participate in the “All In For Afghan Allies” virtual race to raise critical funds for Keeping Our Promise. I would be thrilled to have you join me in this life-saving humanitarian cause!

Keeping Our Promise is a unique program that provides a comprehensive resettlement experience for wartime allies who courageously assisted the United States. In 2021, KOP resettled 74 Afghan families totaling 219 individuals, the majority of which arrived after the U.S. withdrawal from Afghanistan in August.

Resettlement services provided by KOP include payment of first rents & security deposit, furniture, all household items, food, hygiene essentials, a phone, refurbished laptop or Chromebook, assistance with finding employment, toys, and books for children, a modest car grant, and more. 

With the influx of arriving families, financial support is at an all-time high. KOP is committed to offsetting the rising cost of rent, supporting families through extended wait times in receiving social services, and providing car grants which are the greatest contributor to success and self-reliance. 

More families continue to find their way to the safe haven of the Rochester area, and Keeping Our Promise remains determined to restore dignity to our allies, and provide a solid foundation for a new life full of possibility. 

As a symbol of your commitment to being “all in” for Afghan allies, I invite you to contribute to my fundraising page. Any amount, no matter the size, is much appreciated and means the world to so many! 

